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should enable easier conversion to the newer CSF 2.0. 
e. Simpler is better.  Consider running the CSF through Flesch Kincaid analysis (available 

in MS Word) for targeting better readability and lower grade level objectives – continue 
to reduce the number of subcategories, and intentionally focus on plain language 
where possible. 

f. Additionally, the increased of information and explanations of each subcategory is a 
much-needed improvement. 

3. Where there are no mappings to the previous version CSF 1.1, we recommend additional 
information or explanations in a note to help the user understand why this is new and 
what is the intended purpose (addressing cyber insurance, improving supply chain 
management, introduction of ethics into strategy thinking…). 

4. We would also recommend additional notes are added to address why categories and 
subcategories were added, realigned, dropped, or renamed. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide our feedback, and we look forward to seeing more 
and continuing to partnering with NIST over the next several months and seeing the eventual launch 
of CSF 2.0.  Please let us know if there is anything else we can help with. 

Ron Lear, CHMLA, LSSGB, ISO Lead Auditor 
Vice President, Frameworks and Models 

  

 
 

 




